
A Special 
Message 
From

Southwest Gas is embarking on an updated annual natural gas 
pipeline survey process that will increase the presence of our fi eld 
contractors throughout Nevada. This activity may require access to 
the meter on the side of your home or business. 

If a gas meter is inaccessible, the contractor will leave a door 
hanger requesting the resident to contact either Heath or 
Hydromax to schedule a time to return and complete the survey. 
As a reminder, all Southwest Gas technicians and approved 
contractors carry identifi cation cards. 

More information on gas and safety information can be found 
at https://www.swgas.com/en/safety.


